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SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT 030-28835/94-01

This refers to the routine, unannounced inspection conducted by
Mr. Robert A. Brown of this office on March 31, 1994. The inspection included
a review of activities authorized by Byproduct Materials License 35-23193-01.
At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with members
of your staff.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under the license as
they ialate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection consisted
of selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews

v$. of personnel, independent measurements, and observation of activities in
progress.

No violations or deviations were identified; therefore, no response to this
letter is required.

The inspector reviewed the management of your internal audit program and noted
that these audits are conducted by field supervisors at temporary jobsites
throughout the country. The results of these audits appeared thorough and-
timely. Also noted by the inspector was the increased staff devoted to
radiation safety tasks. You currently have one to one and a half full-time
employees involved in the operation of the radiation safety program. In
reviewing records the inspector observed that your computer based system has
provided you with an efficient and comprehensive records management system.
The level of management attention devoted to the radiation safety program was i
above average.

i

Also reviewed were the actions you had taken with respect to the violations
observed during our previous inspection conducted on August 26, 1992, and j

February 10, 1993. The inspection verified that the corrective actions for
these violations had been implemented as stated in your reply dated
September 28, 1993, and that these actions were effective.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact the
inspector identified above at (817) 860-8100.

Sincerely,

9 [. d%
Charles L. Cain, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection Branch

cc:
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director
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bcc:
DMB - Original (IE-07)
LJCallan
SJCollins
RAScarano, DRSS/RIV
MMessier, OC/LFDCB (4503)
*WLFisher
*CLCain
*RABrown
*NMIB
* MIS System
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